
 GGeronimo and Alligator Creeks Watershed  

Partnership Meeting 
6 pm Tuesday, February 3, 2015 

GBRA River Annex 
 

Welcome and Introductions 
 Ward Ling, Watershed Coordinator, Texas A&M AgriLife Extension 

 
Latest Water Quality Update on Geronimo Creek 

 Lee Gudgell, Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority 
 

A Preview of Events for the Geronimo and Alligator Creeks Watershed in 2015 
 Ward Ling, Watershed Coordinator, Texas A&M AgriLife Extension 

 
Update on Seguin High School Grant (Feral Hog Traps) 

 Zach Brown, Seguin High School 
 
Closing Remarks 
 

 
      

 
 
 

 

 

 


